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CNTA AWARDS ATC STUDENT $1,000 SCHOLARSHIP 
 

 

CNTA is proud to announce the recipient of this year’s Aiken Technical College Nuclear Scholarship 

Award is Kayla Porkora. Kayla is a second-year student at ATC working towards an Associate’s in 

Applied Science with a Major in Radiation Protection Technology (RPT), also known as Radiological 

Control (RADCON).  

 

The CNTA Nuclear Technology Scholarship was established in 2016 to commemorate the 25th 

anniversary of Citizens for Nuclear Technology Awareness. The $1,000 scholarship is awarded to a 

deserving second-year student enrolled in a nuclear program at Aiken Technical College. 

 

With this scholarship CNTA assists deserving local students finish their education at Aiken Technical 

College and transition into a worthwhile career. Many go on to work at the Savannah River Site. The 

programs offered at Aiken Technical College were created in collaboration with contractors at SRS. 

 

Details on the Scholarship are available at: www.cntaware.org. Details on the various Nuclear 

Fundamentals certificates and degrees offered at Aiken Technical College can be found at: 

https://www.atc.edu/Study/Programs-of-Study/Technical-Education/Nuclear-Fundamentals 

  

For further information, call CNTA at 803-649-3456 or email at cnta@bellsouth.net. 

 

CNTA is an Aiken-based charitable educational organization dedicated to providing factual information 

about nuclear topics and educating the public on nuclear issues.  
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